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COVID & COLLEGE Qm

Dear Chaffey College Students:

" " . While there are no confirmed cases of COVID-19 at Chaffey College, due to recent and escalating
en It in March, | was In

developments in our surrounding communities, Chaffey College will be extending spring break from
All classes will be CANCELED during that time.

my last semester at Chaftey

On March 30, 2020, nearly all Chaffey College classes will be taught in an online format. Any class

CO m m u n |'ty CO | ‘ e g e Th e ‘ a S't 'FeW switched to online format will no longer be held on campus. Please look for an email from your instructors

o) with specific information on your classes and next steps.

We e |<S We re t U rn e d tO O ﬂ ‘ I n e C‘ a SS eS In addition, Student Support Services is transitioning many services online, including Admissions, Financial

d h ‘ ‘ | h d ‘ Aid and Counseling. More information will be sent to you via email on how to access these resources.
g 9 ) The campus will remain open and any need for services can be accessed by phone or email as well.
Please visit this for directory information.

to adapt to online learning and

We will continue teaching courses online for as long as needed. The situation with COVID-19 is dynamic,

St r u g g ‘ e d | n Cl a SS eS W h e re | n e e d e d and the College has a responsibility to act in accordance with state and federal guidelines that support the

health of students, faculty, and staff. As the situation evolves, more information will be distributed about
that in person interaction e
Additional information regarding Chaffey College’'s COVID-19 response efforts may be found at
as well as social media accounts.

Facebook:
Twitter:

Henry D. Shannon
Superintendent/President



COVID &
GRADUATION

* Although it was hard, | managed to
make it work. | had to put more time
and effort into my classes anc

learned to communicate better with

my protessors. | was able to
graduate.




COVID &
GRADUATION

* | was saddened by not being able to
experience a full graduation. As a first
generation college student, my tamily
was very proud of my accomplishment
and we wanted to celebrate big.
Given the circumstances we knew it

was not safe, so we settled with a

small dinner at home. Nonetheless, |
did not allow COVID to degrade my
accomplishment in getting one step

closer to my goals.



Congratulations Maria!

C O v | D & C S U S B The Faculty, staff and administration are thrilled to
offer you admission to the Bachelor of Arts - Liberal
Studies - Integrated Track program at Cal State San
Bernardino and welcome you to The Pack this Fall 2020!

You will be joining a challenging and innovative
academic environment — one in which you will engage
in the pursuit of your degree and in building
relationships with peers from diverse backgrounds and
cultures. Our campus is home to hundreds of clubs,

| was in! | Started my fa” semester at organizations, and activities that encourage individuals
. to grow, learn, and define their future.

CSUSB and Was eager to beg I This is one step closer to joining the legacy of alumni

. who have a deep sense of family, place and purpose
WOrkI ﬂg towards my degree as d that fuel their Coyote Pride. To become part of our
‘b ‘ d . |< h . campus' vibrant future, make sure to complete your

loeral stuaies maJOr. l new t |n95 admissions process. We are here to help with any
. questions, just give us a howl at (909) 537-5188, or

WOU‘CI be dlffereﬂt beca use Of moreinfo@csusb.edu!
COV| D) but | dd NoOt rea“ze hOW Celebrate your offer of admission with the dreamers,

sculptors, innovators, and leaders that have left their

difficult it would be. mark as a..
#CoyotedlLife!

Sincerely,

Lisa Rubio, M.S.

Director of Admissions Operations
Office of Admissions, Outreach & Transition




COVID & LIFE AS A
TRANSFER STUDENT

* Online learning continues to be a

challenge. It is difficult to learn from
home where there are many
distractions. Some of us have family
at home, children, people to look out

for. It is hard to focus on school when 'J-\‘ni -i--i-
there are many other things going on ‘
at home. | am thankful for how d.“ '.“I\h“ "\‘

understanding protfessors are during

these difficult times however, online
classes can take a toll on you.




COVID & LIFE AS A
TRANSFER STUDENT

* | find myself staring at a computer
screen for /0% of my day. Whether it
be in class or working on homework
assignments. It's difticult to learn and
focus on the material because there
comes a point where you just focus
on getting work done. It's not the
same learning through the screen as
it is being hands on in a classroom.




COVID & THE
WORKPLACE

ANK

. SOCIA

L DISTANCING

* Working in reatail during the
andemic has been ditficult. When
COVID shut us down what had
originally been closure tfor 1 week
turned into 3 months. It was difficult
to be unemployed and still have to

pay bills.

PLEASE CONSIDER USING CONTACTLESS PAYMENTS

«ray * (0




COVID & THE
WORKPLACE

* Now that we are back open, we are
faced with the possibility of catching
COVID at work. We interact with

hundreds of people every day. The

best we can do is practice social
distancing while at work, and constant
sanitary precautions. We sanitize after

every transactions and use of fitting
rooms, so we do our part in trying to
reduce the risk of getting COVID at
work, but nonetheless it is still a

possibility.
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